02-22-2022

## Melissa Meslo

From:

**Public Comment** 

Sent:

Tuesday, February 22, 2022 6:56 PM

To:

Melissa Meslo

Subject:

FW: City Services for Parade

----Original Message----

From: Patti Allmon <p.allmon@comcast.net> Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 5:32 PM

To: Public Comment < Public Comment@santaclaraca.gov>

Subject: City Services for Parade

## Dear Council,

As you know the SC Parade of Champions is an awesome community event that has brought so much joy to all. It has been a great success in bringing It back to our Downtown the last 3 years.

Thank you for your support that has made it possible to carry on this great tradition. We ask and hope that you will consider supporting us again this year by providing the city services needed to put on the Parade this October.

Thank you Patti Allmon Parade of Champions Secretary

Sent from my iPhone Patti Allmon Coldwell Banker CA.BRE# 01337313 408-828-0078

## Melissa Meslo

From:

**Public Comment** 

Sent:

Tuesday, February 22, 2022 6:56 PM

To:

Melissa Meslo

Subject:

FW: SC Parade of Champions 2022

----Original Message----

From: Karen Ardizzone < kardizzone@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 3:34 PM

To: Public Comment < Public Comment@santaclaraca.gov>

Subject: SC Parade of Champions 2022

Mayor Gilmor & City Council

Please consider approving the addition of a 2022 Parade of Champions discussion to a future Council mtg agenda.

Our team is already meeting and excited for this year. Please consider our ask.

Best wishes,

Karen Ardizzone Treasurer/Board Member Santa Clara Parade of Champions

## Melissa Meslo

From:

**Public Comment** 

Sent:

Tuesday, February 22, 2022 6:56 PM

To:

Melissa Meslo

Subject:

FW: Item #8 (22-326) Public Comment

From: Margaret Horoszko <horoszko@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 6:46 PM

To: Public Comment < Public Comment@santaclaraca.gov>

Subject: Item #8 (22-326) Public Comment

The Santa Clara Parade of Champions is a wonderful community building event. It provides clubs, non-profits, schools, churches, civil services - everyone, the chance to participate in this yearly parade. Young or old can participate or relax and enjoy the music and visuals. It would greatly help if the city could provide some essential services to help keep the event running smoothly and safely. Thank you.

-Margaret Horoszko